
Dear Parents,

I would like to welcome you and your son to the Lake Hamilton Peewee Football Camp.

The camp will be for athletes going into grades 3rd thru 7th grades. It will be held May 30 - June

1 (3:15 p.m.-5:30 p.m.) at the Lake Hamilton Arena and at the football field. The coaching staff,

some Lake Hamilton football players, and other college football athletes will be present to work

with the athletes on the following: skills and fundamentals of football. We will teach each child

how to throw, kick, punt, catch, and the fundamentals of tackling that are used in our program.

The coaches will meet your child at their school building, check roll and walk them to the

football field. The parents will be responsible for picking them up from the football field.

We will hand out awards and certificates to the athletes Thursday at 5:30 p.m. at the

football field. I hope all the children will attend our camp. The cost of the camp is $50.00. The

price of the camp also includes a T-shirt. If you have two children in your family the cost is

$80.00 and if you have three children the cost is $95.00. For more information call Coach

Gilleran at 282-5110 (home).

Please return this form by May 26 so that I may be able to order the T-shirts. Please return

forms and money to the office of the school they are currently in or the high school office.

Cut here

Make the checks payable to Tommy Gilleran. Please circle the size of the shirt

Name_____________________________ X-large Large Medium

Grade going into_____________________Small Youth Large Youth Medium

I______________________________, release Lake Hamilton School District from all forms of

liability concerning my child’s participation in Lake Hamilton Peewee Football Camp. Parent or

Guardian________________________________________.


